
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
July 20, 2015 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Kristina Jackson, Corey Davidson, 
Scott Greenfield 
 
31 Lexington Road has requested an exterior radon mitigation system. This request was 
denied. The current 3 radon mitigation systems are interior. 
 
12 Lexington has requested that a tree near her deck be removed. 
 
Danny will do spot painting on the older garage doors. 

Three streetlights continue to not have power and remain dark. One is near 30 Lexington, 
one is behind the parking area near 47 Lexington and the last one is at the bottom of 
Concord. All three of these streetlights will be powered once National Grid arrives to 
install new power meters at the power panels. This may take a number of weeks. 

National Grid still has not replaced the 3 broken in ground electrical junction boxes. 

10 Lexington Road has been turned over to Marcus, Errico, Emmer and Brooks, a 
Braintree law firm, for foreclosure. This firm has handled collection attempts for 10 
Lexington Road previously.   

 
Next meeting September 15 4 MHL 5:45 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


